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Notice Regarding  
CE Broughton PS Modified Calendar Year 

 Town of Whitby  
Decision – January 20, 2020 

 
 
 
 

On January 20, 2020, the Board of Trustees approved the following: 
 
  

THAT THE BOARD CONTINUE OPERATION OF THE  
MODIFIED CALENDAR YEAR PROGRAM AT CE BROUGHTON PS  

FOR THE 2020-2021 AND 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEARS; 
 
 
 

THAT THE BOARD IMMEDIATELY TAKE EVERY REASONABLE STEP TO ENSURE 
THE DURHAM DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD COMMUNITY BE MADE AWARE OF THE 
PROGRAM AND HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY TO ACCESS IT IF THEY SO CHOOSE; 

AND 
 
 
 

THAT STAFF BE DIRECTED TO REVIEW ENROLMENT STATISTICS  
IN THE FALL OF 2020 AND REPORT BACK ON THE EFFORTS TO INCREASE 

ENROLMENT AND THE EFFECT OF THOSE EFFORTS. 

 
 
 

The January 20, 2020 Board Report, along with other details of the consultation 
process can be found on the Board website at www.ddsb.ca under:  

 
About DDSB>School Properties>Boundary and Program Reviews> 

CE Broughton PS Modified School Year Consultation Process 
 

If you have any questions, please contact:  
Carey Trombino, Manager of Property & Planning at carey.trombino@ddsb.ca 

http://www.ddsb.ca/

